
 
 
 
 
November 29, 2018  
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 

 
Re:  Port of Honolulu Full Day Gates, Effective December 4, 2018 

 
We are pleased to announce that Young Brothers will be permanently extending its gate hours in 
Honolulu, effective Tuesday, December 4, 2018, to accommodate our customers’ needs.  We are 
now open from 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
All types of cargo will be received and delivered during these hours per our Cargo 
Delivery/Availability Information Sheet, which is available on our website at 
www.youngbrothershawaii.com.  The table below reflects our new hours of operations, with the 
changes reflected in red: 
 

Port of Honolulu 
 
Monday 07:30 a.m. – 03:30 p.m. No Change 
Tuesday 07:30 a.m. – 03:30 p.m. New Hours 
Wednesday 07:30 a.m. – 03:30 p.m. No Change 
Thursday 07:30 a.m. – 03:30 p.m. No Change 
Friday 07:30 a.m. – 03:30 p.m. New Hours 

 
We hope that you will take advantage of our longer hours.  We look forward to serving you soon.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/Chris Martin 
Chris Martin 

http://www.youngbrothershawaii.com/

